
From: Lin [mailto:business@evergreen-restaurant.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 4:49 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Comments for the public hearing of Medical Marijuana Provisioning Center at 2793 

Plymouth Rd 

 

For whom this concerned, 

 

This is Lin from Evergreen Restaurant located at 2771 Plymouth Rd, Ann Arbor. 

 

We just got the notice for the public hearing for Medical Marijuana Center, and we would like to 

share some thoughts with you.  

 

Generally, we don’t agree with to do the Medical Marijuana Center at this community.  

 

Our plaza located at North Campus of UM, so basically we are sounded by young people and 

families, which means there are amount of children and teenagers living in this area. There are 

also some art studios, game playing center and tutorial school in our plaza serving them; in 

addition, the plaza has already existed 2 businesses with liquor license, and still have another 

liquor store. we don’t think this is an appropriate place for this Medical Marijuana. More 

importantly, the parking lot in our plaza used to happened illegal drug trade, which  made us 

really concern about this. We have to be pretty strict about this Medical Marijuana Center.  

 

Please feel free to email back if you have any other concerns. 

 

Have a great day. 

 

 

Best, 

 

Lin Zhu 
Business Coordinator 
Evergreen Oriental Inc. 
Cell:  (734) 205-8943 
Office: (734) 769-2748 
Email:  business@evergreen-restaurant.com  
Web:   http://www.evergreen-restaurant.com  
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